
3-day  basketball  tournament
on South Shore
Expect to see a lot of young basketball players on the South
Shore during Memorial Day weekend.

South Tahoe Basketball Academy, a nonprofit run by people
affiliated with South Tahoe High’s girls’ and boys’ basketball
programs, is partnering with Hardwood Palace to put on the May
25-27 tournament.

Grades 3 through 12 will participate.

South Tahoe Basketball Academy will donate all of its proceeds
back to the local youth programs.

Games will be played at STHS, South Tahoe Middle School, Kahle
Community  Center,  Bijou  Community  School,  Tahoe  Valley
Elementary, Sierra House Elementary, and possibly Lake Tahoe
Community College and South Lake Tahoe Parks and Recreation
Center.

More info is online.
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